
ATTACHMENT XI-B 
 
 
ATTACHMENT XI-B: Five-Year Financial Projections 
 
Suggested Motion: None  
 
Recommended Action: Hear the information 
 
 
 
PMA will be in attendance at the Board meeting to discuss the attached 5-year financial projections. 
In the first iteration, we are looking at a potential $1,125,186 deficit.  This is based on a number of 
staffing and funding assumptions. In my conversations, we actually are in a better financial position 
than at least half of the districts in the area. Most are set to run out of fund balance within the next 
two to three years. We will run into cash flow problems in 2018 without further reductions if our 
assumptions are all accurate.   
 
The projections assume only 80% of GSA down from the 89.13% we are receiving for the 2013 
school year. It assumes further reductions in transportation funding and some federal funding as 
well. It assumes a flat staffing plan and a CPI of 1.7%. It does not account for any impactful changes 
in pension reform.  
 
We can look at a number of alternative scenarios after this meeting if the Board so wishes.  






















































































